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August 16, 1972

To: ASHRAE Chapter Presidents

Subject: Women in ASHRAE

Gentlemen:

Your Society has been asked to consider activities which
will interest women enginéers in becoming active in our industry
and also joining our Society.

A Committee has been established to look into this subject and

as a first effort we are trying to determine how many women
members we have in ASHRAE,

We have never segregated our membership, and in this day
and age of computers we cannot tell by name whether the
member is male or female. We all know that there are many
instances where a man®s first name sounds like a woman's

- and in some cases is spelled the same. V '

We need your help! Will you please complete the attached
Questionnaire and send it as soon as possible to Mr. Morris
Backer, a Director of the Society, who is in charge of this
?rogram,

Thanks so much.

cc: Mr., Morris Backer
Mr. Walter F. Spiegel
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Our chapter has [/; women members, whose names are:

MAIL TO: . Mr. Morris Backer

- Bovay Engineers, Inc.
P. O. Box 8098
5009 Caroline Street
Houston, Texas 77004
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